


2. Temporary Flight Restriction. One local tenant was unaware of the TFR and when
it was in effect. Escort aircraft and Secret Service were dispatched to look into the
situation. The Airport had made signage to make pilots aware, but unfortunately the
pilot did not come through the FBO before departing.

3. Customer Accounts. All customer accounts are paid to date.

4. Area B. The final report should be ready by February 9, 2006. Engineers stated there
is nothing significant to impede progress.

5. Proposed Ramp Space. A bid to pave additional ramp space in Area B near the
Gardner hangar has been submitted by APAC. A copy of the bid has been given to
Gardner Aviation.

6. Top Gun T-6 rides. Top Gun has decided not to offer T-6 rides in the Atlanta area

due to the lack of presale interest.

IV. FINANCIAL REVIEW

February Jet fuel sales were again better than budgeted. AvGas sales continue to
move closer to budget forecast. The Hotel- Motel distribution was slightly less than
previous months. Professional Fees were over budget due to the Audit and continuing
payment to counsel. Utility expenses are closer to budget due to energy conservation
methods.

V. OLD AGENDA ITEMS

None

VI. NEW AGENDA ITEMS

06-02- 01 Review and approve Audit from Tidwell and Dewitt.

Due to the failure of a draft copy to be distributed among the Authority, none were prepared
to vote. Mr. Davis moved to table the item until the next meeting. The motion was seconded
by Mr. Fisher, and approved unanimously.
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